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Corporate Parenting Board 
12 January 2023 

  
Report title Schedule of Outstanding Matters 
  

Cabinet member with lead 
responsibility 

Councillor Beverley Momenabadi  
Children and Young People 
 

Wards affected All wards 

Accountable director Emma Bennett, Executive Director of Families 

Originating service Governance 

Accountable employee Shelley 
Humphries 
Tel 
Email 

Democratic Services Officer 
 
01902 554070 
shelley.humphries@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 
Recommendation for action: 
 
The Corporate Parenting Board is recommended to: 
 

1.  Receive and comment on the Schedule of Outstanding Matters. 
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1.0 Purpose 
 
1.1 The purpose of this report is to appraise the Board of the current position with a variety of 
 matters considered at previous meetings of the Corporate Parenting Board. 
 
2.0 Background 
 

2.1 At previous meetings of the Board the following matters were considered and details of 
 the current position is set out in the fourth column of the table. 
 

Date of 
Meeting 

Subject Lead 
Member / 
Officer 

Current Position 

22 
September 
2022 

That current numbers of 
unaccompanied asylum-seeking 
children be shared with 
Councillors.  
 

Jazmine 
Walker, 
Head of 
Service 
Children 
and Young 
People in 
Care 

Verbal update to be 
provided by 
Jazmine Walker at 
12 January 2023 
meeting. 

22 
September 
2022 

That data held by neighbouring 
authorities in the Black Country 
footprint on children and young 
people being placed more than 50 
miles away be provided to 
Councillors. 

Rebecca 
Grainger, 
Black 
Country 
ICB 
 

Verbal update to be 
provided at 12 
January 2023 
meeting. 

22 
September 
2022 

That a further health update be 
provided by Black Country ICB at 
the next meeting, particularly on 
the free prescriptions offer. 

Rebecca 
Grainger, 
Black 
Country 
ICB 

Verbal update to be 
provided at 12 
January 2023 
meeting. 

22 
September 
2022 

That exact figures of those who 
had ceased to be a foster carer 
because of a Special Guardianship 
Order be provided to Councillors. 

Lisa 
Whelan, 
Service 
Manager, 
Fostering 
Service 

Verbal update to be 
provided by 
Jazmine Walker at 
12 January 2023 
meeting. 
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22 
September 
2022 

That Councillor Lovinyer Daley, 
Councillor Claire Simm, Councillor 
Rita Potter and Councillor Udey 
Singh be contacted to arrange an 
establishment visit. 

Hannah 
Finch, 
Corporate 
Parenting 
Officer 

All Corporate 
Parenting Board 
members have been 
contacted and 
provided with dates. 

 
3.0 Financial implications 
 
3.1 There are no direct financial implications arising from this report. 
 
3.2 The financial implications of each matter will be detailed in the individual report submitted 

to the Board.  
 
4.0 Legal implications 
 
4.1 There are no direct legal implications arising from this report. 
 
4.2 The legal implications of each matter will be detailed in the individual report submitted to 

the Board.  
 
5.0 Equalities implications 
 
5.1 There are no direct equalities implications arising from this report. 
 
5.2 The equalities implications of each matter will be detailed in the individual report 

submitted to the Board.  
 
6.0 Any other implications 
 
6.1 There are no other implications arising from this report. 
 
7.0 Schedule of background papers 

7.1 Minutes of previous meetings of the Corporate Parenting Board and associates. 


